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Naturopathic physicians trained and functioning often as primary care providers for 

many Oregon residents deserve fair reimbursement to their medical professional 

equivalents. They go above and beyond and truly focus on health promotion and 

prevention of disease and thus theoretically in the long run reduce overall medical 

costs throughout  an individuals lifespan. I utilize naturopathic doctors as my primary 

care and have never questioned their medical ethics or competency. I am in favor of 

this bill, please continue to allow access to this type of care by insuring my private 

insurance to be required to pay my doctor what they are worth.  


